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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Bill Leonard, CCC representative 

Subject: Major title changes for serials in Chinese, Japanese and Korean (RDA 2.3.2.13.1, 
ISBD A.2.6.1 and ISSN 2.3.1), discussion paper about the "first five words" rule 

 
CCC agrees that major title changes for serials is an important area for examination and looks 
forward to the results of the tests to be undertaken by the ISSN Network. We welcome the 
opportunity to improve instructions about major title changes in Chinese, Japanese, and Korean 
serials. 
 
  
 


